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New Chick-fil-A opening in Kalamazoo

People are getting excited

The addition of the new Chick-fil-A restaurant on Drake road is a source of much excitement for many people in

the state of Michigan. Up until a couple of years ago, there were no Chick-fil-A restaurants in Michigan, so
every time a new one is added, people can't wait to go try it out. As stated by a local businessman, "Chick-fil-A
is my favorite place on earth." Quite a few people share his opinion, and they eagerly await the opening day.

Traffic will be an issue

Unfortunately, the new Chick-fil-A restaurant is going to be located in a part of Kalamazoo which is quite busy.
It will be established on Drake Road just off of West Main Street which already sees a heavy amount of traffic.
If the Chick-fil-A on Westnedge is any indication, the new Chick-fil-A will be incredibly busy most of the time,
and that will intensify the traffic issues which are already present.

Click here to return to the home page.
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